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Big thanks to the Village League 
from Las Vegas 

letters to the editor 
================================================
 

Mary and I are the owners of a home in 
Incline and we are deeply grateful for all the 
hard work the Village League to Save Incline 
Assets has accomplished. The residents of 
Incline and Crystal Bay did not initiate this 
disparity but we are very thankful for the results. 

We were present, in the hearing room, when 
Suellen Fulstone presented our case in February 
of last year. We were very impressed. She did a 
fine job and deserves a big thank you from all of 
us. That being said, we are fair people and 
believe people should be compensated for what 
they do. We are the beneficiaries of the leagues’ 
hard work, and it deserves our thanks and 
support. 

No one asked us to write this letter but it 
deserves to be written. Mary and I will 
compensate the league, including attorney 
Fulstone, for their hard work. It has been evident 
this has been a thankless pursuit, at times, and 
we believe we should support the league and our 
attorney for a job well done. Mary and I believe 
this to be the honorable thing to do. 

Maryanne Ingemanson, Dale Akers, Les 
Barta, John Carney, Wayne Fischer, Todd Lowe, 
Chuck Otto, and to all who went through this 
struggle as our representatives, we thank you. 

And finally. Thank you to the North Lake 
Tahoe Bonanza for its accurate and timely 
reporting on this issue. If it wasn’t for this 
accurate and open reporting, we believe we 
would be waiting for justice, still. 

Bill and Mary O'Donnell 
Las Vegas 
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